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MCK and Minister of Crown-Indigenous 
Relations meet in Kahnawà:ke 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 15 Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that a meeting took 
place today between the MCK and The Honourable Rebecca Alty, Minister of 
Crown-Indigenous Relations. 
 
Minister Alty was in Kahnawà:ke for formal introductions with Ohén:ton Í:rate 
ne Ratitsénhaienhs Cody Diabo, followed by a meeting of the 
Kahnawà:ke/Canada Relations (KCR) Steering Committee. The visit included 
a tour and an update on the Seigneury of Sault Saint Louis land grievance. 
 
This visit comes as a direct response to the Mohawk Council's recent letter of 
congratulations to Minister Alty and an invitation to engage at the Steering 
Committee level,” said Ohén:ton Í:rate ne Ratitsénhaienhs Cody Diabo. “It 
represents an important step forward in reinforcing nation-to-nation 
relationships and advancing collaborative efforts between Kahnawà:ke and 
the federal government.” 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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